
 
KW/CA 
 
8th January 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 GCSE Physical Education trip 
 
On Friday 17th January 2025, some of our Year 11 GCSE Physical Educations students will be visiting Newcastle 
University.   This is a fantastic opportunity for our students to see what life is like at University when studying a 
Physical Education or Sport related course.  The information received on the day will also supplement our GCSE 
Physical Education course.  Throughout the day we will be participating in the following activities: 
 

• Sport Talk 

• Sports Facilities Tour 

• Campus Tour  

• Workshop on ‘The Rise and Fall of the Elite Athlete’ 
 

On the day, students are required to be wearing their full school uniform.  Students will need to arrive at school no 
later than 8.00am and meet at the front entrance (reception).  We will depart by coach to Newcastle University and 
return to the Academy at approximately 3.30pm.  
 
All students must bring a packed lunch and plenty to drink for the day.    
    
Please return the permission slip below before Monday 13th January.   
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

     Karl Wilson 
 
Karl Wilson 
Assistant Principal/Subject Leader of Physical Education 
…………………………..…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Permission Slip: Please return to: Mr Wilson at the Academy  

Year 11 Durham University Visit 

I give permission for my child: …………………………………………………………….……………….. Tutor: ………….. to attend the 
Newcastle University visit on Friday 17th January 2025. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school.  
 
Signed Parent/ Carer: …………………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ………………………………….………… 

 


